
clarification

Uruguay Round participants agreed early today that the proposed
multilateral trade organization will be called the World Trade
Organization (WTO) .

This should be taken into account while reading these documents .
All references to the Multilateral Trade Organization (MTO)
should now read World Trade Organization .


